
 

 

Literacy 

This term we will continue to read Harry Potter 

and the Philosopher’s stone. We will read the 

book as a class and be using the story as a 

stimulus for our writing ideas. 

● Letter writing. 

● Identifying examples of text and 

explaining our opinions. 

● Building our confidence in using a 

wider range of punctuation from 

examples used by J.K.Rowling. 

● Continuing to demonstrate a range of 

sentence types in our writing. 

Numeracy 

Converting Units 

● Kilograms and kilometres. 

● Millimetres and millilitres. 

● Converting units of length. 

● Converting units of time. 

● Calculating with timetables. 

 

Shape 

● Identifying and describing 3D shapes. 

● Distinguishing between regular and 

irregular polygons. 

● Reflection, Translation and Rotation. 

 

Consolidation of the year’s key topics. 

 

 

Topic 

Oceans continued: 

● To explore the 5 oceans of the world, 

identifying their location on the globe 

and their key characteristics, including 

size, depth, temperature etc. 

● To discover the wildlife and plant life 

that live in the various different bodies 

of water. 

● To investigate how the oceans are 

used by humans for business, transport 

and pleasure. 

Science  

Reversible and Irreversible Changes 

We will learn: 

● Which materials are soluble and which 

are insoluble. 

● What dissolving and evaporation 

mean and how they can be used 

when separating materials. 

● Methods to separate a range of 

materials. 

● When a change is reversible. 

● When a change is irreversible. 

Digital Literacy / Computing 

● We will learn about data handling 

and the different ways we can 

present information. 

● Charts, graphs and pictograms to be 

created using data handling software. 

● Linked to Maths and Science 

curriculum. 
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P.E. 

This half term Year 5 will be building on their 

Harry potter classroom topic by playing 'Harry 

Potter ball'. Pupils will compete in a round 

robin tournament in their Harry Potter houses 

in an invasion game based on Harry Potter. 

Art 

● Children will be completing their wire 

sculpture inspired by Alexander 

Calder. Then we will be making use of 

the sewing stitches we know to make 

a monster bag!  

                                  French                                                        

- Students will learn to talk about their school.  

- We will work on adjectives, plurals, verbs 

and negatives.                                              - - -- 

- We will state the school subjects we         

like/dislike and why (j’aime/ je n’aime pas)                    

- We will identify and name school materials. 

Important Dates 

 

Friday 11th July: End-of year reports out. 

 

Wednesday 16th July: Open morning 8:15–9:15    

A chance to visit your child’s classroom and 

have a look around the rest of Primary. 
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